
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment H:  CEQA Mitigated Negative Declaration 

 

 
A hard copy of the Mitigated Negative Declaration is available for review at the County 

Administration building, 123 E. Anapamu St., 2
nd

 Floor and by request.   

A hard copy also will be available at the October 14, 2014 Board meeting. 
 


